ELK TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR BUDGET WORSHOP MEETING ELK TOWNSHIP OFFICE

October 5, 2022

The Elk Township Supervisors scheduled budget workshop meeting was called to order by Chairman Jeffrey Carlstrom with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:00 pm. Present were Supervisors Matt Wallin, Kelly VanCise, Jeffrey Carlstrom, and Secretary Sherry Moore.

PUBLIC COMMENT: none

Business Meeting:

The Fire Fund, Liquid Fuels, General Fund Revenue and General Fund Expense 2022 budgets were worked on. The supervisors will go over the budget again at the regular scheduled meeting on October 12, 2022.

Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:52pm Supervisor Matt Wallin seconds the motion. Motion carried with three votes.

Signed and Sealed by Secretary Sherry M. Moore